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ADVISORY 
 
 

Subject: Postponement of the Regional Rollout of ILO Recommendation 204 in 
MIMAROPA Region 

 
 
 Please be advised that the Regional Rollout of ILO Recommendation 204 in 
MIMAROPA Region, which is scheduled tomorrow (27 September 2022), will be  
rescheduled to a later date following the impact of Typhoon Karding (Noru). This is to 
allow the local authorities to focus on their recovery and rehabilitation response in 
their respective areas.  
 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and rest assured that the 
participants shall be promptly informed of the new schedule. 
 
  
 
 
 
   ATTY. MA. KARINA PERIDA-TRAYVILLA 
                 Director IV 
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